United States Professional Tennis Association, Inc.

Setting the standard for teaching professionals – That's Who We Are



December 21, 2012

Dr. Martin G. Baroch MBTA & HPC Schleifetobelweg 5 8810 Horgen Switzerland

Dear Martin,

I want to thank you for your continued support of USPTA since you joined our association in 1992. As founder and owner of Martin Baroch Tennis Academy & Human Performance Center, you provide an international perspective and contribute to the excellence USPTA strives to maintain in its testing and education programs.

As a coach of elite international tennis players at both the professional and junior levels, you have been especially valuable to USPTA's Player Development Advisory Council and Player Development Conferences since 2003. Your presentations to members at not only special conferences, but also our annual World Conferences have been consistently rated among the highest by members who attended them. Specific participant feedback demonstrated that your presentations to fellow teachers were the "most useful" for offering new or enhanced teaching resources.

Your history as a speaker for USPTA from 1994 through 2011 earns you a spot among the world's most respected tennis experts such as Nick Bollettieri, Rick Macci, David T. Porter and Jack Groppel.

It is my hope that you will continue to contribute to the USPTA testing and education programs. Your unique background and talents will help to maintain USPTA's status as a leader in building tennis-teacher excellence.

With kind, personal regards, I am,

Sincerely,

UNITED STATES PROFESSIONAL TENNIS ASSOCIATION INC.

Tim Heckler CEO